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Non-substantive Change Request

0535-0007 – Stocks Reports

Hop Stock Questionnaires– 2025

NASS is requesting a non-substantive change to all Hop Stock questionnaires. The 
NASS Hop Survey Team proposes updating the titles of all Hops Survey 
questionnaires. The new titles will begin with the word "Hops," followed by the rest of 
the title. This change is purely administrative and will not alter the substance of the 
questionnaires.

From:

To:

These changes will not impact the questionnaire content, current sample size or 
respondent burden.

The revised questionnaires have been loaded to ROCIS.
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